
St Mary-Holy Cross Finance Council

March 21,2022

Attendance: Sarah Baumberger, Candy Zidon, John Fisher, Sue Tollefson, Heidi 
Ackerman, Bill Rooney and Diane Gannon.

Meeting called to order at 6:35 with prayer.

John made the motion to approve the February minutes and Bill seconded.

Feb financials were discussed.  Other than a clarification of a couple of items 
everything was in order.  Sue moved to approve the financials and Diane 
seconded.

No new business

Old Business:

Bob Larson (the auditor) will be attending the April meeting to go over our 

financials and make recommendations.  To be prepared the committee went 

over the bullet points that he presented. 

We still need new finance council members.

Next meeting April 19,2022

John moved to adjourn the meeting and Sue seconded.

We closed with prayer.


